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NSFC Vice President Visits the Netherlands and the Czech Republic

From October 23 to 30, 2013, the NSFC delegation led by Vice President Shen Yan visited the Neth-
erlands and the Czech Republic at the invitation of the Netherlands Organization [or Scientific Research
(NWO) and the Academy of Sciences of the Czech Republic (ASCR).
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